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October 17, 2011

OGB clarifies enroliment deadlines

Office of Group Benefits plan members recently received a postcard from an OGB
health plan that listed an incorrect deadline for OGB to receive enrollment forms
for the 2012 plan year, which begins January 1, 2012.

The deadlines for OGB to receive 2012 enrolilment forms are:

Annual Enrollment — OGB (or the agency where you work or from which you
retired) must receive your enrollment form by November 4.

Medicare Advantage Enrollment — If you (and your covered spouse, if
applicable) have Medicare Parts A and B and you are transferring to or from
an OGB Medicare Advantage health plan, OGB (or the agency where you
work or from which you retired) must receive your enrollment form by
December 2.

As always, if you decide to remain enrolled in your current OGB health plan, you
do not need to submit an enroliment form.

If you have questions, visit the nearest OGB Customer Service office or call OGB
Customer Service at 225-925-6625 (Baton Rouge calling area), 1-800-272-8451
(toll-free), 225-925-6770 (TDD — Baton Rouge calling area) or 1-800-259-6771
(TDD — toll-free).



